
MASS SCHEDULE: JUNE 5 - 11, 2017 A.D.

Mon.
June 5

[No Mass Scheduled]

Tues.
June 6

8:30 A.M.
Garnavillo Tower Living Center




Sisters of St. Francis of N. Dakota

Wed.
June 7

8:30 A.M.
Guttenberg - Gladys Hebert

Thurs.
June 8

8:30 A.M.
Guttenberg River Living Center  


LaVerne Bouska

Fri.
June 9

[No Mass Scheduled]

Sat.
June 10



2:00 P.M.

North Buena Vista - Wedding Mass





Jan Hefel & Jeanne Hess


2:30 P.M.

Guttenberg - Wedding Ceremony





Christopher Wolfe & Rachel Kann

Sat.
June 10
VIGIL OF FEAST OF TRINITY


4:00 P.M.

Garnavillo - Jeff Werger [1st Anniv.]


5:30 P.M.

Guttenberg - Becky Pfaffly (Anniv.)

Sun.
June 11
FEAST OF MOST HOLY TRINITY

8:30 A.M. 

North Buena Vista





Francis Errthum/Melvin Cornwell


10:00 A.M.
Guttenberg - Donald & JoAnn Wille





Dec’d of Spielbauer Fam. & Rose Schultz

SUMMER PROJECT: After many years the roof on the newer school building needs to be replaced.  Project cost is $23,000.  Please make check out to SMIC School System.

SUPPORT ST. MARY’S IC SCHOOL for your everyday needs by purchasing SCRIP after the weekend Mass, at Fidelity Bank and Peoples State Bank. Or, you can order SCRIP by emailing Kim at ktmoser@alpinecom.net. The receipts of your purchases from Kuempel True Value Hardware and Brown’s Service Department are redeemable as part of the SCRIP program. Check for details at school office.

IMPACT, “LAY FORMATION PROGRAM”, is now accepting applications for its 2017-2019 sessions. IMPACT is open to any adult who desires a deeper relationship with Christ and a greater understanding of the Catholic faith in order to further the kingdom of God. The next IMPACT begins in September of 2017 with members enrolling now. The monthly 2017-2019 IMPACT sessions will be held at St. Elizabeth Ann Seton in Hiawatha. Applications and more information are online at DBQArch.org. Deadline for applications is July 31, 2017. Program organizers may, however, review applications after August 01 depending on space availability and other deadline considerations. For more information, contact Mary Pedersen, director of adult formation for the Archdiocese of Dubuque, at 563-556-2580, ext. 298.

NEED CONFIRMATION PHOTOS OF YOUR CHILD?

If you would like FREE digital confirmation photos that were taken after the Confirmation Mass on April 22nd, email Deacon Pfaffly at jbpfaffly@gmail.com. You can also view the group photos (the entire group, St. Joseph’s, St. Mary’s & Immaculate Conception’s) on our website. Type in www.maryicjoseph.org on your web browser, and then click on the Faith Formation (Religious Education) tab. Now, you should be able to scroll and view the photos. You may be able to down load those.

BENDER’S FOOD’S COOKOUT – “St. Mary’s Youth Group” will be serving brats and burgers at Bender’s Foods Cookout Stand on Friday and Saturday, June 23rd and June 24th from 11-6. Please come and support their efforts!

AUGUSTINE INSTITUTE is now our provider of CD’s of Spiritual Topics. A variety of topics have been added this week. These CD’s are available in the entryway of St. Mary’s Church. All CD’s are available at $3.00 each or 3/$5.00. 

OUR PARISH NEEDS YOUR HELP – Think of volunteering as a Eucharistic Minister, Lector, Usher, or Rosary leader. Training will be provided. Call Deacon Jim Pfaffly at 252-3553.

LIVING WITH THE QUESTIONS - To each individual the manifestation of the Spirit is given for some benefit. (1Corinthians 12:7) Often, when prayer dries up, it is not because God has abandoned us but because we have taken our prayer life for granted, forgetting that love grows only through sacrifice. The call of love…involves letting go of sinful attachments. But it also invites restraint from ordinary pleasures that lock us into a pattern of security, comfort and eventually forgetfulness of what really matters—our relationship with God and others. This discipline is difficult to embrace in a culture that decries any restriction as a loss of personal freedom and insists that all our desires be met…We need to take a moment and ask ourselves, “What behaviors are hindering my growth as a loving person at this time in my life? What is the spirit of love calling me to change in my relationship with God and others?” In answering these questions, it is important not to push for answers but to be patient and live with the questions, allowing the Spirit to be our guide. By Wayne Simsic

WHO ARE THE KNIGHTS OF COLUMBUS?
The KC’s are an organization of Catholic men and their families founded by Father Michael J. McGivney of New Haven, Connecticut to render financial aid to members and their families. They are a fraternity of men volunteering in numerous parish activities, a charity helping those with special needs, unity with our parish and the pope, and patriotism to our nation under God. Please consider joining and be a member of an active group of men by calling: Robert Kies  252-4030, Al Schlueter 252-1382, or Gerald Kennicker 252-1905.
HUMOR - I’m riding with this guy in his car, and he runs right through a Stop sign. So  I say, “Hey, that was a Stop sign.” And he says, “I drive like my brother!”  A few blocks later, he plows right through a red light. I say, “You just ran a red light.” And he says, “I drive like my brother!”  So now we’re coming up on a green light, and he slows down. I’m confused, so I say, “It’s green; why are you slowing down?” He says, “My brother might be coming.”


